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Winter Reading Club​ - St. Louis County Library is running its Winter Reading Club again this year for all 
ages.  Winter Reading Club runs from December 1- January 31st.   Students can keep track of the four 
books they have read by going to the URL below and submitting their information online.  All participants 
will be entered into a raffle. Parents are encouraged to participate in the Winter Reading Club, too! ​Teen 
and adult raffle prizes include Kindle Fires, movie theater gift cards, and Amazon gift cards. 
https://slcl.beanstack.org/reader365 
 
Hour of Code - ​Hour of Code is a global movement to introduce every student to computer science. This 
year Hour of Code is celebrated December 9th-15th. Computer Science is a 21st century career path and 
teaches students problem solving skills, logic and creativity. The PCMS library will be hosting coding 
opportunities for students all week, through lunch and classroom activities. Stay tuned for details! More 
information about Hour of Code can be found here ​https://hourofcode.com/us 
 
 
Overdue/Lost Books ​- ​Any help encouraging your student to bring in overdue library books is appreciated! 
Many times "lost" books are found over winter break when students have more time to look for them.   We 
thank you for helping students search for them over the holidays.   Students can view what books they have 
checked out by going to ​www.destinydiscover.com​, logging in with their Google account, and looking 
under "Checkouts."  
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